Sacred Heart Church

Presbytery, Quex Road, Kilburn, London, NW6 4PS

Come along and join us at our
festive wreath making workshop

for families bereaved by knife crime,
murder and manslaugher

on Saturday 7th December

from 12pm - 5pm

Please come along and join us for an afternoon of creativity, tea and
mince pies at our festive wreath making and peer support workshop.
We will be decorating wreaths and personalising baubles in memory of
our loved ones. We will also have a trained counsellor available to you
throughout the day.

M You are not alone
M Create a keepsake in memory of your loved one
M Support for families bereaved by knife crime, murder and manslaughter

Please get in touch if you would like to join us so that we can reserve you
a place. Please contact Tracey or Brooke at The Josh Hanson Trust.

M 0796 879 8864
E info@thejoshhansontrust.org

More information available at
thejoshhansontrust.org




